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Docket 50-445/82-11

Texas Utilities Generating Company
ATTH: Mr. R. J. Gary, Executive Vice

President and General Manager
2001 Bryan Tower
Dallas, Texas 75201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 2,1982, in reply to our letter and
flotice of Violation dated July 7,1982. Our review of your response brings
to question the performance of other safety-related work by the Rigging
Department without QC inspection prior to procedurally establishing a QC
installation interface. Please provide further response to this matter
within 30 days of the date of this letter.

We have no further questions at this time regarding the remainder of your
response and will review your corrective actions during a future inspection.

Sincerely,
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